
Dear Valued Guest,
Please note the Hemingways Nairobi swimming pool will be closed 
to all guests and spa members from 8th - 20th November 2021 

due to refurbishment. We sincerely apologize in advance 
for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Kindly contact our Concierge Team (concierge.nairobi@hemingways.co) 
should you have any questions or concerns.

Hemingways Nairobi Management
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